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WHAT WE ARE LEARNING:

CLASSROOM NEWS:
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Reading:
We are reading "Clever Jack Takes the Cake". We are
focusing on summarizing and point of view.
Spelling:
We are studying compound words.
English:
We are working on singular and plural pronouns.
Math:
We are starting our unit on capacity and mass.
Science/Social Studies:
We are learning about "Animal Kingdom" and
"Environmental Impacts on Our Economy".

Our Valentine's Day party has been RESCHEDULED and will be on Friday, February
26, 2021. We DO NOT need you to bring Valentine's cards, as we will be writing
personalized compliments to every student in the class. We will be having a class
party that afternoon, and we would welcome some cookies, cupcakes, juice pouches,
fruit, chips, etc. If you would like to send something, please let me know ASAP so that
I can plan accordingly.

March 15-19, 2021:
Spring Break--NO SCHOOL

Planning Period: 10:45  - 11:25 
Phone: 405-321-4186
E-mail: jschulz@robinhill.k12.ok.us
Address: 4801 East Franklin
                 Norman, Oklahoma 73071

February 22, 2021
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